
 

 

 

5 April 2012 
 

LICENCE APPROVAL FOR FREDERIC LUVISUTTO 

Echo Entertainment Group today announced that Frederic Luvisutto has 

formally taken up the position of Managing Director of The Star after his 

special employee casino licence was approved by the NSW Independent Liquor 

and Gaming Authority. 

Mr Luvisutto was appointed to the role on 2 February 2012 subject to 

regulatory approvals. 

He had previously worked as Managing Director of Jupiters Gold Coast after 

more than ten years in the United States where he was a senior executive in 

casino hotel operations and project development. 

Echo CEO Larry Mullin said Mr Luvisutto’s extensive management experience 

will be instrumental as The Star continues its transformation into Sydney’s 

premiere entertainment destination.    
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Brad Schmitt, 02 9657 7643 

 


